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Subject: Pharmacy Technician Listening Sessions
Date: Wednesday, February 9, 2022 at 6:50:11 PM Eastern Standard Time
From: Board of Pharmacy Pharmacy Technicians on behalf of California State Board of Pharmacy 

Pharmacy Technicians – We Want to Hear from You!
The Board of Pharmacy is scheduling listening sessions to hear from California pharmacy technicians. The sessions
will be conducted over WebEx. Please see the schedule of dates and Vmes below. The Board requests individuals
aXend only one session to ensure others have the same opportunity.

Thursday, February 24, 7:00 a.m.
Wednesday, March 2, 7:00 p.m.
Monday, March 14, 7:00 p.m.
Sunday, March 20, 10:00 a.m.
Friday, March 25, 7:00 p.m.
Saturday, April 2, 11:00 a.m.

Space is limited, and registraVon is required. To register, click on the link for your preferred session above. 

Unable to aIend a listening session? The Board would welcome your comments by compleVng a short survey at
hXps://www.surveymonkey.com/r/H7627H2.

Thank you for your interest. The informaVon provided will be considered during the Board’s upcoming Pharmacy
Technician Summit scheduled for April 19, 2022. More informaVon will be provided on the Board’s website as it
becomes available. We look forward to hearing from you.

###

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/sewrC4xVZmhBrg1OiOKhR7?domain=dca-meetings.webex.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/Tl0AC5yVZnTZAEG7TOj1Dk?domain=dca-meetings.webex.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/7j25C68G1oFrXzKvSmf_zH?domain=dca-meetings.webex.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/N1ilC73YZ8tALlkKCN59yE?domain=dca-meetings.webex.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/raexC82WZ8F691R0IoVW2B?domain=dca-meetings.webex.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/7slOC9rGZ6Ik8QBXi1WLWB?domain=dca-meetings.webex.com
https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/B61BC0REZqcGjV35HL-SeK?domain=surveymonkey.com



